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NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 

for 
I-69 Evansville to Indianapolis Tier 2 Studies - Section 6 

 
 

The Indiana Department of Transportation and the consulting firm conducting the environmental 
studies and engineering assessment for Section 6, HNTB, will hold their first Public Information 
Meeting Tuesday, October 11, from 5:30 p.m. until 8:30 p.m. in the Martinsville High School 
auditorium located at 1360 E. Gray Street in Martinsville.  Beginning at 5:30 p.m., people may view 
project-related study information and speak with project team members.   Project representatives will 
make a presentation on the progress of the Section 6 studies at 6:30 p.m.  After the presentation the 
public is invited to provide comments on the information presented.  
  
The information meeting affords all interested persons the opportunity to collect information and share 
their input regarding the Section 6 studies for the project.  Section 6 of the approved I-69 corridor 
begins at State Road 39 in Martinsville and ends at I-465 in Indianapolis.   
 
Significant information is also available at the Section 6 project office located at 7550 S. Meridian 
Street, Suite B in Indianapolis.  The office is open Monday – Friday 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  The public 
is encouraged to visit or to call 317-881-6408. 
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